
  

 

 

Hello, 
 
RPI Increase on all O2 Tariffs of 2.6% effective from 1st April 

2017. 
What’s happening? 

Each year, your O2 Business tariff will be adjusted according to the Retail Price Index (RPI) 

rate of inflation. This year's RPI is 2.6%. Your bills will be adjusted by this amount in April.  

 

As a reminder, the following is affected:  

 All mobile voice tariffs (where a line rental charge is applied)  

 All mobile broadband price plans 

 Shared Message (texts) and Shared Minute Bolt Ons 

New Connections from March 1st 

 

To prevent confused and complicated invoices with RPI increases, all new 

connections from 1st March will be connected to the new tariff rate with the RPI 

increase included. 

 

Get in Touch 

 

If you have any queries regarding this please don't hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Email- Info@adaptivecomms.co.uk 

Phone- 01704 540547 

 

 

 

http://www.adaptivecomms.co.uk/

